Dear xxxxx
Since late March, NCC decided that because of the risks from Corona virus, we could not support face to face meetings between family members who do not live together. This meant that for a time, that we had to support contact and family time in a different way. 
Following the easing of lock down and because the virus transmission is lowered, we will gradually be able to restart face to face family contact time initially with children under one year and children who are able to understand social distancing at whatever level this is set by the government at the time. 
We will be doing everything we can to minimise the risks to those involved, including children and the adults. We will do this by only making four venues available for contact to reduce cleaning, having very strict risk assessments and pre checks on the health of everyone involved. As a parents, you will be asked to sign a new contact agreement and to tell us at a pre contact check, if you have or may have symptoms of Covid 19. 
If you, your child or the carers are unwell, I hope you will understand that this will mean that contact will need to be rearranged to keep everyone safe. On attending contact, you will be asked to follow hygiene rules for hand washing and to wear protective masks. We will provide masks so that they meet high standards of virus protection. You will be supported to dispose of these masks correctly at the end of sessions. 
We will continue to provide virtual contacts where we are not able to safely have face to face contact or where we are unable to provide the number of contacts while we restart.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In the meantime if you have any questions please do talk to your social worker who can update all parents accordingly 

